
Diabetic Support Group Meeting August, 3rd 

The Macoupin County Public Health Department has asked the Village at Morse Farm 

to host their Diabetic Support Meeting in August. We are delighted to have the meet-

ing here in our dining room. This month there will be a guest speaker, Megan Bu-

sacker, who is a dietician. She will be here to discuss diabetes and good choices. 

Please know that this meeting is open to the public and you if you know anyone who 

could benefit, or would like to come, please feel free to invite them also.  

Non-denominational Church Services are held every Saturday morning at 10 a.m. in 

the Dining Room. Catholic Mass will be held the first Thursday of each month at 10 

a.m. For August, Mass will be held on August 4th in the front lobby. Theresa will be 

having Rosary on August 25th at 10 a.m. in the front lobby.  

Concert on the Square August, 4th  

Carlinville National Bank is sponsoring the concerts on the square this summer. Au-

gust will be the last concert. The Don Smith Band is scheduled to perform from 7:30 

p.m. until 9:30 p.m. this is a variety band that plays big band, swing, jazz, rock and 

roll, and country. If you would like to attend please sign up at the front desk before 

Monday August, 1st. 

VILLAGE HAPPENINGS  

Blood Pressure Screening August, 8th 

VNA Tip will be here at 2p.m. on August, 8th for their monthly blood pressure 

screening. All residents are invited to join us in the dining room to get your blood 

pressure checked and recorded for you.  

Trip to Cracker Barrel for Lunch August, 12th 

The Village at Morse Farm is pleased to announce that we will be taking a trip to 

Cracker Barrel for lunch for any resident that would like to join! Please sign up at the 

front desk no later than Monday August, 8th. We will be leaving around 10 a.m. The 

resident will be responsible for the cost of their meal. Hope you can join us! 

Please join us for our  monthly resident meeting, that is held the third Tuesday of each 

month. This months meeting will be held on August 16th and 9:00 a.m. this is an op-

portunity to ask questions and give suggestions. We look forward to seeing you! 

VILLAGE NEIGHBORS 
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Management Staff 

-Margaret (Peg) 

Barkley, CEO 

 

-Regina Byots, COO  

-Shannon Dixon 

Manager,  

 

-Kelsey DeFevers 

Assistant Manager 

 

-Linda Grider 

Kitchen Manager 

 

  

  



E-Mail System 

We at the Village at Morse Farm are always looking to improve how we get information 

sent to family members, such as this newsletter. We are asking that if you would like us 

to e-mail this newsletter instead of mailing it in the mail, to please send us an e-mail and 

let us know. Please incluse your name and your family member at the Village. You can e

-mail Kelsey at kelsey@villageatmorsefarm.com, or the Village at vil-

lage@teamhousingcenter.com . Thank you so much! 

Fire Doors 

We would like to let you know that on the back hallway of our building, at both ends, 

are two fire doors. These fire doors are very heavy and close any time that the fire alarm 

is set off. Please be aware of where they are and very cautious when walking through 

them. The fire alarm could go off at any time and we would like all of our residents and 

visitors to be safe if this should happen. Thank you!  

Save the Date! 

The Village at Morse Farm will be hosting the 4th annual Family Picnic and Potluck on 

Saturday September, 17th. This will be an outdoor event with weather permitting. We are 

planning on a picnic with fun for all. More information to come at a later date. We hope 

that everyone can attend! 

JUST TALK 
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The Village at Morse Farm 

“where neighbors become friends &  

Friends become family 

 

Breakfast at Beaver Dam 

In August we will be going to Beaver Dam on Wednesday August, 31st. Anyone that 

would like to join us for breakfast that morning will need to sign up at the front desk no 

later than August, 24th. We will be meeting in the lobby at 6:45a.m. Residents will be 

responsible for the cost of their meal.  

 






